
Are you starting a course with us in September and have an Education 
Health and Care Plan (EHCP) or a special educational need or disability 
(SEND) that requires some reasonable adjustments to support you in  
your learning? Our Inclusion & Support Team are here to help you.

To find out what support is available before 
you join us, come and meet the team on 
campus. As well as meeting some friendly 
faces, these events will explain the different 
levels of support we provide and how we can 
support you to become more independent.

Events will include a short presentation and 
members of the Inclusion & Support Team  
will be available to answer your questions.  
A representative from Wiltshire Council’s 
SEND team will also be in attendance.

Parents, guardians and carers are all welcome 
to attend with you, and you do not need to 
attend the event at the campus where you 
will study – you can attend one closer to 
home if it is easier.

Discover our EHCP  
and SEND support

Chippenham: 
Tuesday 20 May 
5pm-6pm

Trowbridge: 
Wednesday 21 May 
5pm-6pm

Salisbury: 
Thursday 22 May 
5pm-6pm

Dates


